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 Date: 13/10/2022            Time: 12.30 pm -2.15pm 

 Platform: Offline  

 Speaker for the Session: Mr. Deependra Chumble 

 Audience: Students  

 No. of participants: 68 (49 females, 19 males) 

 Report in brief: 

 The Value Education Cell in association with the NSS Unit of the college organized a workshop 

on ‘Professional Ethics at the Workplace’ held on 13th October 2022 in the M.S. Kamat Seminar 

Hall of the college at 12.35 p.m. Mr. Deependra Chumble was invited as the resource person. Mr. 

Chumble is an independent HR Consultant working with a variety of clients across different 

industries and brings with him a vast leadership and multi-cultural experience of over 30 years in 

Human Resources function with in-depth industry knowledge of hotels, banking, IT and ITES.  

 The program began with a welcome address by Mr. Dattaprasad Shirgurkar, the NSS Programme 

officer and in-charge who emphasized the importance of ethics at the workplace. Dr. Sancheliana 

Faria introduced the speaker and presented floral welcome to the resource person. The resource 

person felt that education laid the foundation for ethics. He also examined the difference between 

morals, values and ethics, with morals referring to individual beliefs, values dealing with personal 

qualities and ethics which is the manifestation of what a person is. The speaker stressed on 

communication, as being very important wherein one needs to speak to the point to avoid being 

misinterpreted or misunderstood. He also emphasized the importance of teamwork and networking 

which can enhance team building. Mr. Deependra Chumble also felt that empathy was very 

essential at the workplace. Similarly, he was of the opinion that connectivity is important and a 

certain level of responsibility was also required to be made a priority. He also believed that one 

should participate and take ownership of oneself and the organization, taking initiative was also 

stressed, respecting the diversity at the workplace could truly lead to success at the workplace. The 

workshop gave a deep insight into the finer things that were important and how ensuring financial 

ethics was also necessary to maintain integrity in an organization. Ms. Neha Dhuri a student from 

TYBCOM presented feedback of the session. At the end of the function, the Principal Dr. Manasvi 

Kamat presented a potted plant to the resource person as a token of our love and appreciation. Ms. 

Cedila Pereira e Gomes, the event coordinator and member of the Value Education Cell proposed 

the vote of thanks.  68 students participated in the program. Ms. Rochan Kharangate, Ms. Gouri 

Manerkar, members of the Value Education Cell, Mr. Vasant Pednecar and Mr. Ambar Naik, NSS 

program officers were also present for the workshop. Ms. Muskaan Shaikh student of B.A 

compeered the function. The workshop ended at 2.15 p.m. by singing the national anthem.  



 Remarks of the Coordinator:  

The workshop gave a deep insight into the professional ethics that were important to succeed at 

the workplace. 

 
 

 


